
11/9/21, 3:12 PM Six Mile Regional Library District Mail - SMRLD Closing to the Public Effective Immediately

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=eea909d2be&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-a%3Ar1945229364963034186&simpl=msg-a%3Ar19452293… 1/1

Tina Hubert <tinahubert@smrld.org>

SMRLD Closing to the Public Effective Immediately


Tina Hubert <director@smrld.org> Tue, Nov 17, 2020 at 3:19 PM
To: staff <staff@smrld.org>, Board <board@smrld.org>

In order to maintain a safe environment for our employees and customers, the Library District is closing for in-person
visits immediately.

Johnson Road staff will continue to work and provide curbside service, while the building is closed to the public.

Delmar Avenue Customer Service, Research, and Youth Services staff are to wait for further instructions regarding
reporting to the building but are to go home for the remainder of today.

Managers, custodial, and tech services staff are to continue working in the building.  We are discussing how to provide
service to our community.

We will not be re-opening for public in-person visits until further notice.  More information will be shared as we have
details worked out.  It is our hope to be able to continue curbside and perhaps appointment only for in-person visits.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding at this challenging time.

Tina
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